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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on January 21st for Foothill 

GE for 2020-21: 
 Area I—Humanities: HUMN 1H, 5H 
 Area IV—Social & Behavioral Sciences: SOC 45 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 APPT - Residential Systems: Waste, Water & Gas; Installation Techniques  J. Clark 
 APPT - Design & Sizing of Waste, Water & Gas Systems    J. Clark 
 APPT - Residential Foreman Training       J. Clark 
 ART - Figure Modeling         H. Gomes 
 PHED - Principles of Strength Fitness for the Older Adult    R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Functional Movement, Balance & Mobility Training for the Older Adult  R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Stretching & Postural Exercise for the Older Adult    R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Principles of Aquatic Exercise for the Older Adult    R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Introduction to Fitness Walking for the Older Adult    R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Physical Activity & Mental Focusing for the Older Adult    R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Creative Dance Expression for the Older Adult     R. O’Loughlin 
 PHED - Agility & Eye Hand Coordination for the Older Adult    R. O’Loughlin 
 
v New Cross-Listed Course: The following cross-listing was approved on January 21st: 
 DMS 51A (existing course) & R T 75 (new for 2020-21) – Sectional AnatomyA

t the January 21st meeting, CCC began a discussion regarding our current 
model of using subcommittees to review GE requests. These subcommittees are staffed by faculty 
volunteers, who review both requests from faculty to add courses to the Foothill GE areas and requests 
from students to receive GE credit for courses taken at a different college. In recent years, faculty 
participation in the subcommittees has waned, which prompted the need for CCC to discuss the 
sustainability of the subcommittee model. Discussions on this topic will continue at future meetings; if you 
are interested in providing feedback, please get in touch with your CCC Reps. 

 
v Honors Course Prerequisite: Also at the January 21st meeting, CCC continued discussion on the topic of 

the possible removal of the prerequisite of “Honors Institute participant,” which is currently enforced on all 
honors courses. Included in the discussion was an important update from Articulation Officer Evan Gilstrap, 
who has confirmed with UC that we will need to reapply for UC transfer approval for any course which is 




